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MESSAGE BY PRESIDENT MAYA 

 

The President of the Supreme Court of Appeal of South Africa, Justice Mandisa Maya, extends 

warm congratulations to Deputy Chief Justice Raymond Zondo on his appointment by the 

President of the Republic of South Africa as the next Chief Justice. 

 

President Maya offers her full support to the incoming Chief Justice and is committed to 

continue working with him in the exercise of judicial authority. 

 

Furthermore, President Maya has full confidence in Justice Zondo as a leader in the Judiciary 

and has no doubt that the contribution he will continue to make in our jurisprudence and 

administration of justice will strengthen and move the South African Judiciary forward. 

 

President Maya expresses her gratitude to everyone who supported her candidature, formally 

and informally, for the position of Chief Justice of the Republic of South Africa.  

 

Ends. 

 

Issued by the Office of the President of the Supreme Court of Appeal 

 

 
 


